For the 2022/2023 school year, transportation is requesting that parents register students
early if fransportation to and from school is needed. The early registration survey

for current, eligible riders will be open the month of April (4/4/2022 — 4/29/2022) using
cellphone, computer, or tablet via a survey https.//tisweb.browardschools.com/ride.




